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I have been a member at Wallacia Golf Club for over 25 years and have enjoyed my golf
 and the friendshIps that have grown over the years. Please let us keep it  as a Golf Course
 and not a cemetery in the middle of Wallacia. 

 Yours friendly Gloria Stevenson

Sent from my iPad

On 24 Mar 2019, at 8:43 AM, 

I cannot attend the public meeting in person, can I send in written comments
 or submissions? If you wish to speak or otherwise participate, but are not
 available to attend the public meeting, you may provide your speaking notes,
 submissions or comments in writing to the Commission before or on the day
 of the meeting, or up to one week afterwards, addressed to: Independent
 Planning Commission: Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney, NSW 2000,
 Phone: (02) 9383 2100, Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.




